
 

From: Cheryl Kelleher [cheryl@kelnet.co.uk] 

Sent: 09 November 2015 20:13 

To: office@yorkshireland-ltd.com 

Subject: Re: YORKSHIRE LAND Limited - YLL/NP/10.01b 

 

Dear Sir 
  

Thank you for your letter dated 23 October 2015 sent to myself and Ann Walker which I 

believe she replied to on the same date.  I am in agreement with the reply sent to you by Mrs 

Ann Walker and, as I have nothing additional to add, did not feel it was necessary to reply to 

you separately.    
  
A first draft of a revised Neighbourhood Plan for Oxspring will be available for informal 

public consultation from the end of November 2015.  At that point you will have the 

opportunity to comment on the revised plan and therefore it would be inappropriate to 

comment further at this stage. 
  

Yours faithfully 
  

C Kelleher. 
 


